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Steve Benson 
Maychak, Lisa
Resignation from the Seniors Advisory Committee Tuesday, 
September 5, 2023 2:56:15 PM

HI Lisa, your emails have been going to my spam folder and I happen to be looking for 
something else and found months worth. Sorry about that. But I want to let you know I have 
actually moved far from Hamilton. So I am not sure if there is any value to me being part of 
the committee. It all honesty, it's not what I expected. With no budget, I really appreciate all 
your efforts and dedication to a worthy cause. I can't imagine what could be done with some 
money on your side.

Thanks

Steve (Benson)

On 2023-09-05 12:51 p.m., Maychak, Lisa wrote:

Good afternoon SAC members,

Please see attached flyer.  

Lisa Maychak (she/her)
Project Manager, Age-Friendly City
Long-Term Care Division
Healthy and Safe Communities Department
City of Hamilton
(905) 546-2424  Ext.1721
Lisa.Maychak@hamilton.ca

This message, including any attachments, is privileged and intended
only for the stated recipient. This material may contain confidential
or personal information and may be subject to the privacy provision
of the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy
Act.  This material must not be distributed, copied, disclosed to
anyone else or used for any unauthorized purpose.  If you are not the
intended recipient or have received this message in error, please
notify me immediately and delete the original transmission
permanently, including any attachments, without making a copy.
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